City of Pensacola Pensacola, L. 32502
Memorandum
File #: 21-00964 Environmental Advisory Board 11/4/2021

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: Kristin Bennett, Chair
SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM JONATHAN BILBY, DIRECTOR OF INSPECTIONS - TREE REMOVAL
PERMIT PROCESS

REQUEST:

That Jonathan Bilby, Director of Inspections, provide the Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) a
presentation on the Tree Removal Permitting process.

SUMMARY:

During the October 7, 2021, EAB meeting, Mr. Bilby had a discussion about the process from the
Inspection Services standpoint. Mr. Bilby offered to make a presentation regarding the process
during the November meeting.

PRIOR ACTION:

October 7, 2021 - Discussion between EAB and Mr. Bilby regarding the tree removal process.
STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1) None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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